
From: Josh Harvey  IDL Deputy Fire Bureau Chief - Operations
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 11:18 AM 
To: Gary Weber; Scott Hayes; Matthew Hicks 
Cc: Holly Arnzen  
Subject: RE: IDL COVID-19 direction   

Resources are still available to respond nationally. That is probably going to change in the next couple 
of weeks. Rt-130 is still going to be required I believe Matt has developed a package of online videos 
folks will be watching to meet that requirement. The WCT is on hold until. IDL has extended all red 
cards validity until the May 31st. When we get a little closer to that date a decision will be made as 
whether or not the WCT will be required for all employees. I think at a minimum we will be requiring 
new hires to pack test. Ill be getting back to you when a decision is made. 
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